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Summary	of	12	Dimensions,	The	New	You	by	Linda	Dillon	
Dimension	 Qualities	 Key	Points	 Pages	
1st:		No	Classified	Form;	
Birthplace	of	Ideas	

Humility	and	
Prudence	

• Akin	to	entering	creation	void,	where	
ideas	of	what	is,	has	been,	and	will	be	
are	born,	but	have	no	distinguishable	
form	(yet).	

• NOT	less	/	lower	than	other	D’s	and	
carries	no	emotion.	

• Explore	to	understand	the	idea	of	
who	your	true,	expanded	self	is! 

66-68	

2nd:	Flat	Spatial	–	No	Depth;	
Ability	to	Mutate	and	Grow	

Co-operation	
and	Surrender	

• Where	ideas	mutate	into	form,	
evolving	from	one	amorphous	mass	
into	another.	

• In	physicality,	too	small	to	see.	
• Learning	interdependence	without	
emotion.	

• Essence	is	to	pass	on,	amplify,	
transmute	information	to	the	
multiverse	(akin	to	going	viral!).	

• Explore	to	unemotionally	examine	
thought	patterns	to	change	what	is	
not	of	love,	purity,	grace. 

68-70	

3rd:	Physicality	–	Length,	
Width,	Depth;	Ability	to	
Embrace	All	Dimensions	and	
Realities	

Free	Choice	 • Place	for	angels	to	play,	to	jump	in	/	
out	of	form	at	will,	to	have	5	senses	
and	know	who	we	are.	

• Ability	to	choose	to	expand	beyond	
perception	of	physicality	and	
incorporate	all	aspects	of	Self,	
unlimited	by	time-space	continuum.	

• Explore	to	embrace	all	D’s,	realities,	
emotion	and	Spirit.	

71-72	

4th:	Magic	and	Alchemy;	
Transformation,	
Transmutation,	and	
Transubstantiation	

Wonder,	Awe,	
and	Acceptance	

• Ability	to	transmute	energy	from	one	
form	to	another,	demonstrating	
participation,	interconnectedness,	
and	interdependence	

• Often	dismissed	because	ego	feels	
threatened	/	losing	control	

• Common	to	see	living	masters,	divas,	
fairies,	elementals,	star	brothers,	
sisters	

• Explore	to	understand	who	your	
alchemist	/	magician	is	and	what	
qualities	you	can	access	and	activate	

72-74	
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Summary	of	12	Dimensions,	The	New	You	by	Linda	Dillon	
Dimension	 Qualities	 Key	Points	 Pages	
5th:	Ability	to	Manage	and	
Manipulate	Change,	
Internally	and	Externally.			

Patience,	
Stamina,	
Humor,	and	
Wisdom	

• Necessary	for	integrating	the	qualities	
of	higher	dimensions. 

• Quantum	leap	in	consciousness	to	
perceive	unblemished	clarity	of	
physicality,	without	residue	of	fault,	
blame,	guilt,	or	shame. 

• Know	own	uniqueness	while	
connected	to	all	–	conscious	
awareness	of	unity. 

• Ability	to	move	through	change,	
manipulating	it	in	loving,	kind	
considerate	ways,	while	respecting	
grander	plan. 

• Expansion	from	planetary	energy	to	
universal. 

74-77	

6th:	Where	Ideas	and	Beliefs	
Mutate	into	Form.		Essence	of	
Creative	Chaos	and	
Opportunities	for	Growth.		
Chaos	as	the	Nucleus	for	
Action	and	Outcome.	

Patience	and	
Surrender;		
Understanding	
that	you	are	not	
in	control!	

• Creative	chaos	where	random	
elements	come	together	to	create	
something	new	

• Takes	energy	from	5th	and	shifts,	
expands,	explodes	into	7th	(bridge,	
similar	to	2nd)	

• Requires	trust,	fortitude,	hope	that	
we	are	a	partner	in	creation	and	not	
in	control	è	Surrender!	

• Brings	profound	appreciation	of	gift	
of	unknown	

77-80	

7th:	Christ	Consciousness;	
State	of	Heart	and	Love;	
Place	where	you	can	Anchor	
Above	(Electric)	and	Below	
(Magnetic)	

Allowing,	
Being,	Love,	
and	Acceptance	

• Opportunity	for	kindness,	
selflessness,	honoring,	love	

• Permits	expansion	and	incorporation	
of	original	higher	self	/	angelic	self	

• Stillpoint	where	energies	anchor;	
intersection	of	all,	place	of	balance	
(heart	chakra)	

• First	sensation	of	love,	then	
overwhelming	peace	

• Offers	greatest	gift,	yet	hardest	
challenges	(must	let	go	of	lack	of	self-
worth)	

80-83	



	 4	

	
	
	

Summary	of	12	Dimensions,	The	New	You	by	Linda	Dillon	
Dimension	 Qualities	 Key	Points	 Pages	
8th:	Creation,	Manipulation	of	
Subatomic	Particles,	of	Love	
into	Form.	

Unity	and	
Connectedness	
with	One;	Place	
of	Nova	Being;	
Virtue	of	Awe	

• Most	challenging	to	anchor	because	
acceptance	of	core	power,	worth,	and	
acceptance	of	responsibility	

• Manipulation	of	energy,	sub-atomic	
particles	into	form!	

• Allows	brings	hearts	desire,	but	
requires	humble,	devout	vow	to	align	
with	Source	and	abide	by	ULs	of	
Creation	

• Many	avoid	it	due	to	fear	of	mis-
creations	

83-85	

9th:	Completion	of	Cycles;	
Ability	to	Let	Go,	Reach	
Resolution,	and	Continue	in	
Joy	into	the	Next	Realm	of	
Existence.		Home	of	Truth.	
	

Joy,	Truth,	and	
Surrender	

• Where	lightworkers	emanate,	to	
complete	the	cycle	of	the	old	and	
embrace	the	new/	infinite	

• Knowing	how	to	let	go	and	realizing	
joy	of	what	lies	ahead	

85-88	

10th:		Beauty,	Purity,	and	
Charity	–	Complete	
Willingness	to	Participate	in	
the	Universe.	

Selflessness	
and	Generosity	

• Expansion	of	appreciation,	awe,	and	
wonder	

• Understanding,	knowing,	anchoring	
our	own	beauty,	so	we	expand	our	
appreciate	for	others	and	All	

• Club	Med	for	angels,	where	they	go	to	
play	

88-89	

11th:	Mastery	–	Full	Embrace	
of	all	Abilities,	Knowing	of	
Total	Self	as	Reflection	of	
Divine.		Acceptance	of	Self	as	
Full	Participant	of	God.		
Growth	Pattern	of	Teaching,	
Healing,	and	Contributing.	
	

Acceptance,	
Joy,	and	the	
Truth	of	
Mastery	

• Letting	go	of	all	preconceptions	and	
limitations	

• Beyond	physicality,	it	is	realm	of	all	
master	teachers	(e.g.,	Jesus	Sananda)	

• Engenders	desire	to	teach,	contribute,	
heal	and	accept	responsibility	for	self,	
planet,	humanity	

89-91	

12th:	Joy,	Grace,	and	Love;	
Divine	Ecstasy;	Quality	of	
Clarity;	Incorporates	all	11	
Dimensions	

Grace,	Joy,	and	
Love	

• No	need	to	demonstrate	in	form	
• Place	of	arrival,	integration,	
departure	from	universe,	outside	of	
time-space	continuum	

• Point	of	decision	to	complete	mission	
on	Gaia	or	return	to	sheer	energy,	
with	no	sense	of	judgment,	necessity,	
or	need	

91-92	


